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Dear Parents, 

 

I hope you had a lovely half term. We have had the exciting news that we had solar panels 

installed over half term. We have been waiting over a year for them so it is great we have 

them for the summer. We now have also bought an app so that we can teach the children 

about their carbon footprint and green energy. Thank you to everyone who donates to the Our 

Lady’s Trust as they have helped by donating £5000 which we have used to top up the 

government grant. If you aren’t donating, please consider whether you are able to make a 

small monthly contribution. All of the information is on our website: 

 

Our Lady's Trust - Our Lady's Catholic Primary School (olschesham.co.uk) 

 

This week was also my favourite day of the year International Day. The children all looked 

great in their international dress. The theme this year was Road 2 Paris to tie in with the 

Olympics. I know the children enjoyed trying out lots of different sports and considering 

what it is like to be a Paralympian. A massive thank you to all of the parents who provided 

food for the evening. It is great to celebrate what a diverse community we are and I definitely 

enjoyed the eating. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 
God Bless 

 

 
 

  

https://www.olschesham.co.uk/parent-information/our-ladys-trust/


Curriculum – Maths 

 
Like so many other schools in England, we use White Rose Maths resources as our scheme 

of work. Obviously, we adapt it to ensure we are challenging all of our children but if you 

want an idea of the types of learning we are doing, they produce a comprehensive set of 

lessons which you can use at home to help your child with their maths. On the whole we 

stick to the structure of White Rose so if you follow the structure you will be in line with 

what we are doing in school. It will also give you an idea of the types of methods we are 

using. A link to their resources is here: 

 

Maths home learning | Home learning | White Rose Education 

 

 

Prayer and Liturgy 

We have had a very busy week. Last weekend, Cuthbert in Year 3 received his First Holy 

Communion. It is really special to receive your First Holy Communion on the Feast Day of 

Corpus Christi. Congratulations Cuthbert! 

On Tuesday, Father Giacamo brought the Blessed Sacrament to school for Adoration. This is 

the second time we have done this and it really is a beautiful way to pray and spend time with 

Jesus. The children were amazing. Parents are welcome to come and join us next time we do 

this. 

Finally, this morning we had a penitential liturgy for Year 3 as they are celebrating their First 

Holy Communion over the next couple of weeks. This was followed by the opportunity to go 

to confession for staff and children across the school. I’d like to thank Father Dave and Father 

Giacomo for making this happen as the Diocese expect us to provide the opportunity for 

confession in school. 

 
 

 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-resources/maths/home-learning


News From The Parishes 
 
ST COLUMBA’S (Chesham): 
 
Website: https://stcolumbas.church/ 
Priests: Fr Dave & Fr Giacomo 
Mass times: on SUNDAYS only 
@ 9am (traditional choir) 
@ 6pm (Youth Band) 
 
IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY (IHM) in Great Missenden: 
Website: https://www.ihmmissenden.org.uk/ 
Priests: Fr Dave & Fr Giacomo 
Mass times: 
Every SATURDAY @ 6pm 
Every SUNDAY @ 11am 
 

St Aidan’s Church 
Priest: Father Roy 

Mass times: 
Every SATURDAY @ 6.15 pm 
Every SUNDAY @ 11 am  
   @ 9 am (Polish Mass) 
 

 

Our Lady’s Church  

Priest: Father Roy 
Mass times: 
Every SATURDAY @ 5 pm 
Every SUNDAY @ 9 am (including children’s liturgy, including during the holidays)  
 

OLOPS toddler group is every Friday of term time, 9:15-10:30. All parents/carers with 

children aged from birth to school age are welcome. We have playtime, singing and a 

snack, and if you have an older child at OLS, you are welcome to come as soon as you have 

dropped them off at school. We request a voluntary donation of £1-£2. 

 

Please remember in your prayers those of our children from St Aidan's and Our Lady's 

parishes who will be making their First Holy Communion at Our Lady's Church tomorrow 

afternoon.  

 

We have recently started a children’s choir to help lead the singing during the 9:00 Mass. If 

your child is in Year 3 or above and enjoys singing, please encourage them to join Michael 

and Lucy for a rehearsal of next week’s hymns in the church after Mass." 

 

 

The children making their First Communion on Saturday are Klara, Annie, Hanna, Renske, 

Isabelle, Aoife, Mason and Victoria from Year 3 and Shanaya from Year 4. There will be cake 

and other refreshments in the guild room after Mass before the children go off for their 

own family celebrations, to which all are invited.  

  

https://stcolumbas.church/
https://www.ihmmissenden.org.uk/


  



Attendance 

 
 

Well done everyone! We have been awarded a certificate for being in the top 25% of 

schools for attendance in the Autumn Term. Lets get ourselves back into the top 10% 

because that is where our attainment usually is but we will only stay there if our 

children are in school more than most children!!!! 

 

 
 

  



Gratitude Assembly Certificates  
  

  

  

Last week’s Gratitude Assembly certificates were awarded to:  

   

Year 1   Sofia, Oliver 

Year 2   Allison, Thomas 

Year 3  Seraphina, Renske 

Year 4    Florence, Hugo 

Year 5  Liam, Michael M 

 

  



#OLSCheshambois  

  
Here is a quick snapshot of our learning this week: 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



June 2024 
 

You may or may not know that June is the month of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. 
This focus on a popular image representing Jesus with His heart pierced, 
reminds Catholics of the incredible love of God shown through His Son, Jesus.   
 
June’s resources, in a similar way, point children to the heart of who Jesus is, 
and His power, presence, and love.  
 
This newsletter shares some of the content children will experience in school 
throughout June and suggests ways for you to engage with them about it. We 
hope it is a useful resource for your family prayer time.  
 

Corpus Christi 

 
June begins with the Feast of Corpus Christi meaning ‘The Body of Christ’. This 
celebrates the real presence of Jesus in the Eucharist. (Catholics believe that 
the bread and wine used for Holy Communion at Mass become the Body and 
Blood of Jesus). 
Children will spend time in prayer remembering the Last Supper and reflect on 
what this means for them today. You might wish to use the following video to 
inspire a reflective time of prayer at home. 
 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ 
 
With your child, you might also like to… 

• Use journalling or drawing to reflect on the video. You might like to use 

prompts to help, such as, ‘what do you want to thank Jesus for?’ 

 

• Talk about special meals you enjoy sharing with your family including the 
time and preparations. Then discuss how you might put the same 
preparation and care into spending time with Jesus.  

Family of Followers 
 
The Gospel for the week beginning 10th June reminds children how those who 
follow Jesus are united as family in their faith. Through Jesus’ words about God’s 
family, made up of those who follow God’s will, children will reflect on how they can 
be loving brothers and sisters to everyone and be inspired by the example of the 
saints who also loved God and followed His will.  
Throughout the Year of Prayer, our prayer resources highlight different styles of 
prayer through real people’s experiences and reflections.  
This video, from Fr Lee, speaks about praying with the Saints.  
 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ 
 
With your child, you might like to…  

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/


• Discuss Fr Lee’s questions to encourage them to try praying with the Saints: 

o Ask God, who could be your spiritual brother or sister? 

o Which saint in Heaven could pray for you? 

 

• Explore the stories of some different saints and how they showed their love 

for God and His family through their words or actions. You might like to start 

with some of the saints whose feast days fall during the week of the 10th 

June like  Saint Barnabas or Saint Anthony of Padua. 

 

Peace in the Storms 
 
Jesus’ power and presence is amazing! He is the one who can calm the wind and 
waves with His voice! Children will reflect on this great truth in prayer, by bringing 
their own intentions to Jesus about the ‘storms’ or difficulties that they or others 
face.  
 
Children will invite the Holy Spirit to help them to trust Jesus and know His peace in 
every situation.  
 

You might like to use this short prayer to conclude your personal or family 
prayer time. 
 

Holy Spirit,  
When things are good or when things are difficult, 

remind me that Jesus is always there.  
Help me to trust in Him. 

Amen 

 
 

 

  

https://www.catholic.org/saints/saint.php?saint_id=211
https://www.catholic.org/saints/saint.php?saint_id=24


Accelerated Reader  
  

The children who are already above their target and are higher than 85% in their quizzes 

are:  

  

Year 2  Year 3  Year 4  Year 5  Year 6  

Sofia Alvin Tamsin Archie Pierce 

Arthur Alyssa Sienna-Rose Ivor Nathan 

Rory James Donnie Charlie K Shuan 

Josephine Szymon Dominik Michael Marieke 

Francesca Renske Elizabeth Finn Ellie 

Olivia Mason Simeon Robert Eliza 

Alex Misha Andrew Hannah Kome 

 Hansini Eleanor Joseph Lena 

 Xavier Jude Curtis Matylda 

 Sharvil Arthur  Luna 

 Klara Lorcan  Hannah 

  Aliza  Franek 

   Hansika    

   Florence    

  
 

Erin    

  
 

Chanuga    

  
 

Olive    

  
  

    

    
 

    

  

Millionaire Readers  

  

Sherlyn – Year 6  

Arthur – Year 4  

Matilda – Year 6  

Dominik – Year 5  

  

Triple Millionaire Readers  

  

Harry – Year 6  

  


